
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 8, 2018 

Ms. Vittoria Abbate 

Principal 

Mt. Diablo Adult Education 

1266 San Carlos Avenue 

Concord, CA  94518 

Subject: Receipt of WASC Third-Year Progress Report 

Dear Ms. Abbate: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of the ACS WASC Third-Year Progress Report, which was 

required as part of your current ACS WASC accreditation status. Should questions arise during 

the review process, we will be in contact with you; otherwise, you may assume that your report 

has met the accreditation requirements. 

The ACS WASC Commission policy requires that a copy of this report should have been 

presented to your District Leadership and/or Board of Trustees for formal review and acceptance 

prior to forwarding the report to the ACS WASC Office. If you have not already done so, please 

comply with this request. As a courtesy, you may also wish to send a copy of the report to the 

chairperson of the last Visiting Committee. 

Our primary goal is to assist you in providing the highest quality educational opportunities for 

your students. The ACS WASC Commission looks forward to working with your school on this 

very important school improvement process. 

Sincerely, 

 
Barry R. Groves, Ed.D. 

President 

cc: District Leadership and/or Board of Trustees
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